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Sports Day 2022 

Friday 13th May, 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Due to the relaxation in Covid arrangements, I am pleased to announce that we are able to 

invite parents/ guardians to attend our annual KS1 & KS2 Sports Days once again this year. 

The events will be held in the school’s canteen playground on the dates and times below: 

Classes Dates Times 
P5, P6 & P7 Wednesday 25th May 9.30am-12.30pm 

P1 & P2 Thursday 26th May 9.30am-11.30am 
P3 & P4 Thursday 26th May 12.30pm-2.30pm 

 

Pupils must wear their PE kit into school (white polo shirt and navy PE shorts/tracksuit 

bottoms) for the day. 

Parents will be able to gain a vantage point from around the outside of the pitch.  

All students must bring a water bottle for the event. If the weather is forecast to be hot and 

sunny, it may be a good idea to put some sun cream on your child in the morning and to 

provide him/her with a cap. 

Dinner/ lunch arrangements will not be affected and will proceed as normal. 

The children will finish the school day and can be collected at the usual times. We appreciate 
that some parents may take time off work to attend. We will try to give you as much 

notification as possible if we have to rearrange Sports Day on account of poor weather. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

C Donnelly 
Principal 
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